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POWER DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
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MEMORANDUM
May 20, 2015
TO: Directors, Colorado Water Conservatlon Board, and James Eklund
FROM: Michael Brod, Executlve Dlreétor @/
RE: Colorad(; Water Résources & Power Development Au'thority - Diréctor’s Repbrt

Water Pollution Control Revolving Fund (WPCRF)

There are currently ten (10) loans in process for approximately $31.8 million. The Authority expects to issue $15 mllhon ;  gl
of Clean Water Revenue Bonds this sprmg to fund loans to the City of Louisville and the City of La Junta. The loan' '

capacity remaining for the program in 2015 is approximately $40 million.

Drinking Water Revolving Fund (DWRF)

There are currently three (3) loans in process for $1 million. The Authority issued approximately $8.1 million of Dr 1nkmg“; i
Water Revenue Bonds this spring to fund loans to Denver Southeast Suburban Water & Sanitation District, Gengésee *
Water & Sanitation District and the Plum Val]ey Heights Sub-District of the Roxborough Water & Sanitation Dlstrlct Y

The loan capacity remaining for the program in 2015 is approximately $75 million.

Water Revenue Bonds

The Authority has met with the NISP participants (Northern Colorado Water Conservancy District) and Wmdy Gap;; : P
Firming participants (also Northern) to discuss future financing for these projects. We will continue to meet with them as

they get closer to construction.

Animas — La Plata Project

The Authority still holds 528 ac/ft of depletlon that is under contract with the Animas La Plata Water Conservanoy:* R
District for purchase in installments. The District has purchased 172 ac/ft. to date. Discussions regarding the ﬁnal cost. A

allocations with the Bureau of Reclamation will occur at some point in the future.

CWCB — Authority Joint Funding

Staff of the CWCB and I will be workmg on an arrangement or process that will better facilitate _]omt fundlng on pro;ectsf | o

such as NISP and the Windy Gap Firming Project.

CWCB Finance Committee (outlined in the Colorado Water Plan)
Deputy Director Tim Feehan has asked that I participate in the Finance Committee created by the Colorado Watel Plan

and I am excited to be a member. I look forward to working with the Committee to identify ways to finance pI‘O_]CCtS ﬂlc{t'

spring from the Plan!

Future Authority Board Meetings

June 5, 2015 — Authority Denver office

August 20, 2015 — (Vail, in conjunction with the CWC Summer Conference)
October 2, 2015 — Authority Denver office

December 4, 2015 — Authority Denver office




